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 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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February 11, 2016 

 

 

Steve Povolny 

o/b/o Michael Maiefski 

#14 High Road 

Inver Grove Heights MN 55077 

 

VIA EMAIL: steve@povolny.com 

 

RE:   Order to Remove or Repair 363 King Street. 

 

This is to confirm that on February 9, 2016 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer stated that she will recommend that the City Council grants 60 for 

the removal of the building.  Since your client has indicated that he would like to proceed with 

demolition, the City would need to see a signed contract with a licensed demolition contractor 

within 30 days.  If you have any questions relating to the demolition, you may contact Joe 

Yannarelly at 651-266-1920. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, March 2, 2016 at 5:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 Council Chambers. 

        

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Steve Magner (email) 

 Joe Yannarelly (email) 

 Amy Spong (email) 

 Christine Boulware (email) 

 Vicki Sheffer (email)  

 Michael Maeifski, 640 Marie Ave W, West St Paul MN 55118 
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